
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

PUBLIC INFORMATION FLYER 
Lighting Improvements Project 
State Road (SR) 5/ US 1  
From Griffin Road to Davie Boulevard 
Financial Project ID: 437718-1-52-01/437718-2-52-01 

LIGHTING IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, is pleased to provide information regarding lighting 
improvements along SR 5/US 1. The improvements will take place in Fort Lauderdale in Broward County, Florida. 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods,   

enhances economic prosperity and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS  

• Existing roadway lighting will be replaced from SE 
24th Street to SE 17th Street 

• Installation of new light poles  will occur at some 
locations 

• Widening of existing sidewalk by removing the ex-
isting  utility grass strip between the curb and     
sidewalk and filling with concrete material  

• Installation of roadway signs 

MAINTENANCE OF TRAFFIC 
• Access to residences and businesses will be  
     maintained at all times. 
• Existing speed limits will remain in place. 
• Daily lane closures are expected 
• Sidewalk closures will occur in various locations  
    during construction and pedestrian detours will      
    be in place. 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Erik Nemati, P.E.—FDOT  
Construction Project Manager 
Phone: (954) 958-7671 
Email: erik.nemati@dot.state.fl.us   
 
Justina I. Hicklyn—Community Outreach Specialist 
Phone: (954) 940-7585 
Email: justina@valerin-group.com 

PROJECT SCHEDULE & COSTS 

Construction Cost:   $345,927.16       

Construction Start Date:   November 23, 2019   

Anticipated Completion:              Spring 2020 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. 
Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting FDOT  

District Four Title VI Coordinator Sharon Singh Hagyan at Sharon.Singhhagyan@dot.state.fl.us. 

For more information on FDOT District 4, 
Broward County construction projects, 
please visit our website: www.d4fdot.com  

http://www.d4fdot.com

